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February 19.1995
2175-C Hedgerow Road
Columbus, OH 43220

The Steering Committee of the Ohio Roundup was called to order by Dennis
Stamel, Chair, at 11:15, February 19, 1995 with the Serenity Prayer.

Each attendee introduced her/himself. Frank Wojcinski, delegate from Toledo
was elected Co-Secretary by acclamation. He will become Secretary at the 1995
Dayton Roundup.

Howard Wilson, Akron, Treasurer gave the financial report. The delegates
voted to keep $5,000.00 in the account. That money is to cover $2,000.00 for the
next host city and $3,000.00 for seed money. The motion was offered by the
Secretary and seconded by Bonnie Beverage, Cincinnati.

Dayton delegates gave their report on the developing issues concerning the
1995 Roundup. It shall be entered into the By-Laws of the Charter that each
city turn over the mailing list to the next city as quickly as possible when that
roundup is completed. A computerized mailing list needs to be developed to
help each city in transition. Dayton will mail to delegates fund-raiser events
as they develop. The next fund-raiser is scheduled for March 17 in Dayton.

The delegates from Akron announced that committees have been developed
for their petition to host the 1996 Roundup in their city. That presentation will
be made during the Dayton roundup.

The next meeting of the Ohio Roundup Steering Committee is to be held at
the same location in Columbus at 11:00 a.m., June 25, 1995. The Gay Pride Day
parade kicks off at 1:00 p.m. that day from Goodale Park.

Dennis Stamel brought a number of items for the archives. More are still needed.
Larry Thorne of Sidney has volunteered to help is the assembly of archive items
which will be on display for the first time in Dayton



